
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

All the Engineering Institutions that have submitted Institutional Eligibility Proposals 

(IEPs) under Sub-Component 1.1 and Institutional Development Proposals (IDPs) under                        

Sub-Component 1.2 for participating in Technical Education Quality Improvement 

Programme (TEQIP) Phase-II, and wish to represent may do so through e-mail 

(npiuwb@hotmail.com) to NPIU latest by 21st November 2010. 


